

May 12, 2020

Costal San Pedro Neighborhood Council 1840 S Gaffey St Box 34 San Pedro, CA 90731

Dear Douglas & CSPNC,

Thank you so much for your gift of \$1,000 to the Boys & Girls Clubs of the Los Angeles Harbor for our COVID-19 relief programs. Your support is crucial to our organization, now more than ever!

It is because of the support of individuals like you that we are able to continue programming for thousands of children each day in the Los Angeles Harbor Area. In the face of adversity, Club members can still imagine new possibilities for their lives and find the concrete support and resources they need to set and achieve their goals.

We thank you again for your continued support during this difficult time and look forward to partnering with you to shape, change, and sometimes save the lives of the children we serve.

Thank you,

Mike Lansing Executive Director

Boys & Girls Clubs of the Los Angeles Harbor

Tax ID #95-1661682



(HAUXS ALXIN - TRULY APPRECIATED.!



www.bgclaharbor.org